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Trail of 
 Memories

Knowing that you’ve suffered a loss in the recent past, we 
invite you to memorialize your loved one with an engraved 
brick in the Trail of Memories. 

Hospice of Southern Maine collects personalized brick 
dedications from families who wish to celebrate a life. Bricks 
are planted each spring in our Trail of Memories, which 
extends outward from the southern terrace at the Gosnell 

Memorial Hospice 
House, enhancing 
a peaceful, 
reflective garden 
space for all to 
enjoy. 

Many who have 
suffered a loss 
find this to be a 
transformative 

experience and a positive step in the process of healing 
as well as a quiet reminder of someone who has left a 
permanent imprint on their lives.

Brick Paver Order Form

GIFT MADE BY: 

IN MEMORY/HONOR OF:

MAILING ADDRESS:

CITY: STATE:             ZIP:

PHONE:  EMAIL ADDRESS:

GIFT AMOUNT:   o (SUGGESTED GIFT OF $500) –OR– o OTHER: $ 

o CHECK ENCLOSED (MADE TO HOSPICE OF SOUTHERN MAINE)

o MASTERCARD    o VISA    o DISCOVER    o AMEX

CARD NO:  EXP. DATE:         SEC. CODE: 

NAME ON CARD:  

SIGNATURE:

DATE:
TO BE ENGRAVED: (NO MORE THAN 15 CHARACTERS PER LINE)

EXAMPLES:

MARIE WINSLOW IN MEMORY
JAMES PALMER

We invite those who have lost loved ones in our care either at home 
or at Gosnell to participate in Trail of Memories with a suggested gift 
of $500.  Your gift supports Hospice of Southern Maine’s mission of 
compassion, care and comfort through end of life. 

Hospice of Southern Maine is a nonprofit 501(c)(3) 
organization, and your 
gift is tax deductible to 
the extent of the law. For 
more information, please 
contact the Development 
office at (207) 289-3643, 
or visit us online at www.
hospiceofsouthernmaine.org/trailofmemories.

* Check our website for date of the event. Invitations will be mailed in the Spring.

Brick orders for the Trail of Memories must be made before 
July 15th in order to ensure their availability for this year’s 
Trail Dedication in August.*

Due to the engraving process time, we’ll need to have 
submissions for the next dedication by July 15th. 
Please submit this order form to: 
Hospice of Southern Maine
 180 US Route One #1
Scarborough, ME 04074


